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During the 77th U.S. Congress which was convened on January 3,
many measures will be introduced which doubtless we shall be
urzed to support in the name of "defense," and which on close
analysis may not be in accord with our principles and the long-
time interest of our children. Therefore, whenever you are ap-
proached for such support, do not hesitate to communicate with
me, for I shall be happy to send you such information on the
bill as is in the hands of the Legislation committee.

With kindest regards and the best of good wishes for success in
sclution of the many difficult problems involved at this time

in the care and protection of children and youth,

Faithiuvlly yours,
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Mrs. Mary T. Bannerman
National Chairman
Committee on Legislation



